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Mr. Robin Boyd,

290 Walsh Street,
SOUTH YARRA,

Victoria 3141.

Dear Robin,

17th May, 1971

What a surprise and what a pleasure! I naturally count it as
a great privilege to be asked to act, and can only say what a wonderful
thing it will be to welcome you as a colleague.

We enjoyed Patricia's card from New York - have been meaning
for fifteen years to take one of those Circle Tours but have never done it!

We are off ourselves to Europe at the end of the month, but will be back
by June 28th when I hope we shall catch up soon.

As ever.


